
N O V E M B E R  2 9 ,  2 0 2 2  

Kain Smith 
Director of Building & Grounds  
ISD 656 Faribault School District 
1051 Faribault Road 
Faribault, MN 55021 
ksmith@faribault.k12.mn.us  

Architecture + Engineering + Environmental + Planning  ISGInc.com 

 

RE: Letter of Recommendation  

 

Kain, 

On November 22nd 2022, Bids were received for the Roosevelt Elementary School Boiler Replacement Project . A total of six  

bids were received ranging from $1,497,900 to $877,000, refer to the attached bid tabulation form.  

New Line Mechanical proposed the lowest Contract Sum of the submitted bids. New Line Mechanicals bid amount was 

$877,000. 

On Monday November 28th, 2022, ISG completed a bid qualification process with Chad Severson of New Line Mechanical. 

Based on that qualification process, New Line Mechanical has indicated that they understand the project schedule 

requirements and project scope. 

Based on this qualification process, it is our understanding that they comprehend the project schedule, scope, and that their bid 

is reflective of the bid specifications and drawings. 

Therefore, we recommend approval of New Line Mechanicals bid for the total amount of $877,000. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 
Justin Steffl, 
Senior Project Manager 
Justin.Steffl@ISGInc.com 
 


